# WELCOME BACK!!!

### **COMING IN 2022...**

Our school is getting a facelift and so is the uniform! From Term 1 2022, it is expected that all students will wear the updated school shirt, complete with an embroidered school emblem. The transition period will begin next term, with the embroidered shirts for boys (summer & winter) and girls (winter only) available from Ken Lane Menswear in Maitland. It is recognised that it may be some time before new shirts are required, and the transition period reflects this.



There will be slight increase to the price of these shirts and these prices will be provided once all details are finalised.

If you have any concerns or questions, please don't hesitate to contact the school.

#### **Uniforms**

The uniform shop is currently closed. If you require a certain garment, please send us an email and we can coordinate with the school directly. We will advise once this reopens.

### FUNDRAISING NEWS

## = entertainment.

The brand NEW 2020 | 2021 Entertainment Digital Memberships are here!

- 1. Go to <a href="https://www.entertainment.com.au/">https://www.entertainment.com.au/</a>
- 2. Scroll down and select: Single, Multi-city and/or Multi-plus.
- 3. Put in your details and press continue
- 4. In the fundraising section, type Lochinvar and select St Patrick's Primary School, Lochinvar.
- 5. Put in your payment details
- 6. Download the App and you're ready to go!

#### **Pie Drive**

Pie drive order forms will be sent home soon! Once these are received, please fill out your order and return to the school by Tuesday the 21<sup>st</sup> of July. More information will follow.

All pie drive payments will now be done through QKR. Your form <u>AND</u> QKR payment will both need to be received by the due date for your order to be processed. **NO CASH PAYMENTS WILL BE ACCEPTED.** 

# The Committee

Erin Harold President

Eloise Jones *Vice President* 

Yolanda Armstrong Secretary

Fiona Rowan *Treasurer* 

### Contact:

lop.pandf@mn.catholi c.edu.au